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Statement by SLOVENIA

Mr. Chair,

We welcome the establishment of the Forum, and its focus on the implementation of The UN "Protect, Respect and Remedy" Framework for Business and Human Rights. We are pleased about the increased attention that is being given to the subject, which is clearly gaining ground. Given its engagement in human rights to date, Slovenia believes that this area requires special attention. Slovenia ascribes great importance to the activities that the EU is undertaking in promoting human rights and business, and fully supports a coordinated EU approach. 

The Slovenian government began with activities for the implementation of the UN Guiding Principles. The implementation of the Guiding Principles requires the cooperation of various ministries, including the Ministry of Economic Development and Technology, the Ministry of Labour, Family and Social Affairs, the Ministry of Justice and Public Administration, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and other ministries covering separate domains of the Guiding Principles. 

Great importance has been placed on cooperation with NGOs and civil society in advancing business and human rights. We have established a dialogue with NGOs, which have been active in this field for several years. They are elaborating studies, awarding companies for social responsibility etc.

In cooperation with the NGOs, we are planning a joint elaboration of guidelines for Slovenia’s activity in this area. An accurate schedule has not been decided on yet; however, the implementation document should be ready by the end of 2013.

In 2011, Slovenia adopted the Social Entrepreneurship Act, which regulates the activities of social enterprises in Slovenia. Slovenia has undertaken various activities to promote the principle of non-discrimination in employment and at work.

Thank you.

